

## Rotary International District 2660

Service Above Self - One Profits Most Who Serves Best

Month Day, Year

Rotary International Youth Exchange District 2660 Inbound students

## RID2660 Harassment Consultation Window for Youth Exchange Students

International Rotary District 2660 has "Harassment Consultation Window for young people participating in Rotary programs". This is set up for easing the anxieties of you during your stay in Japan. You can make contact with this window anytime if you feel uncomfortable or feel like you've been harassed when you participate in Rotary club meetings and some other Rotary events. Please feel free to send an e-mail anytime when you are in trouble and find it difficult to speak to your host family and club counselor. Either English or Japanese is OK. The counselors will protect your privacy.

All the Best,

signature

District Governor 2020-21

Tsutomu Katayama

Crisis Management Committee Chair / PDG

District 2660, Rotary International

RID2660 Harassment Consultation Window for Youth Exchange Students

E-mail : <u>anytime@ri2660.gr.jp</u> Language: English / Japanese

Contact Personnel: Ms. Azumi Sugimoto (Governor's Office)

Counselor: Mr. Shinji Shiotani

(Crisis Management Committee Member/ RC of Osaka East)

Ms. Masae Kakutani

(Crisis Management Committee Member/ RC of Ibaraki-west)

Vivian Lin (Yoneyama Alumni Association Kansai)